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Hi my name is Silais Romero and I work as a family support specialist. in my role I 

have seen the positive impact that respite has had for our families. It helps parents 

and caregivers take time to recharge and it helps kids find a space where they can 

connect with peers. Expanding respite services will help support vulnerable families 

so that they have the services that can help them support themselves and their 

children. These services are important and necessary for  the families we serve.  


